
Parent Advisory Committee to the Superintendent (PACS): Key Communications  

May 29, 2020 

 

Each school has two representatives on this committee. Jami Pitman and Samantha Dang are co-chairs: 

¶ We are here to learn, have discussions and give input to the superintendent. Please take information 

back to each of your schools to share.  

¶ Please work with your principal to arrange for a parent substitute to attend PACS if you are unable to 

attend.  

 

On Friday, May 29, Dr. Baker hosted two Zoom meetings open to all members of PACS. The meetings 

occurred at 10:30 a.m. and 1:30 p.m.  

 

Superintendent’s Updates, Questions and Answers 

 

¶ Dr. Baker opened the floor for questions, concerns and silver linings of the COVID-19 




